
OFFCIAL NOTICE
ELIZABETH FORWARD

SCHOOL DISTRICT
REQUEST FOR BIDS

Sealed  bids  are
requested  for  Retaining
Wall  replacement  and
Landscaping at Elizabeth
Forward High School. All
bids are to be submitted
in  a  sealed  envelope
marked  “High  School
Retaining  Wall
Replacement  Bids”  and
delivered  to:  Elizabeth
Forward  School  District,
Business  Office,  401
Rock  Run  Road,
Elizabeth,  PA
15037.   Bids  will  be
accepted until  2:00 p.m.
Friday  September  8,
2023  and  publicly
opened  at  the  above
address  in  the  District
Office  Board  Room  at
2:15  p.m.  A  copy  of  the
specifications and scope
of  work  can  be
requested  by  emailing
zdigorio@efsd.net

Scott Henry
Board Secretary

John Rushford
School Solicitor


